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We thank you for your continued cooperation and support as we have worked together over 
these many months. Reflecting on the 2020-21 school year so far, we are inspired by the 
resolve and creativity of our school communities. On behalf of the Burnaby Board of Education 
and the Burnaby School District, we extend our deepest thanks to all. There is no doubt that 
together we are and will continue to get through this. 

Please take good care of yourselves, your loved ones and each other. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
  
 

                                                    
 
Jen Mezei, Board Chair   Gina Niccoli-Moen, Superintendent  


